

TOWN OF HARTFORD FIRE DEPARTMENT

Fire/Ambulance/Rescue





812 VA Cutoff Rd., White River Junction, VT 05001 Telephone: 802-295-3232 ~ Fax: 802-295-5143

April 2017

Public Safety Announcement

Brush Fire Safety

With spring-time yard cleaning right around the corner, there's a few things to keep in mind if you plan to burn.

You must acquire a burn permit from the Fire Department before you burn anything outdoors.

This includes:

- Burning for weed abatement.
- Burning leaves, deadwood, or any brush.
 - Campfires and outdoor fireplaces.

You will need a burn permit, an air pollution permit and an inspection for the following:

- Burning any stumps or logs that are greater than 4" in diameter.
- Burning any waste from a commercial operation, such as bark, sawdust or pallets.

Burning of anything other than natural, untreated would is not allowed.

Please call the Fire Department with any questions, and to acquire your permits.

Thanks for helping us keep our town safe for everyone.